
Hickman, John 

From: Hickman, John 
Sent 
To: 

Thursday, September 05, 2019 2:23 PM 
Lopez, Brandy 

Subject PG&E Letter HBL-19-012 

Brandy, 

On July 11, 2019, PG&E submitted a letter on the Reclassification of Building 47 Waste Management Facility 
and the Waste Management Facility Storage Pad at Humboldt Bay Power Plant. The NRC has reviewed your 
letter and has no questions or comments on the proposed reclassification. 

John B. Hickman 
Reactor Decommissioning Project Manager 
Reactor Dee0mmissioning Branch 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
301-415-3017 
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